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October 23, 2006

Dear Parents and/or Guardians, 


On Tuesday October 31, 2006 all the fifth grade classes will be having a Halloween Party and a Costume parade for their students and their families to attend. As there will be a costume parade we ask that the students arrive to school on this day with their costumes, so that the teachers can help them to get into them prior to 12:00 when you as parents and/or guardians will be arriving. The festivities will begin at exactly 12:00 noon and go to 2:00 pm at which point you will be able to take your child home with you as we will be releasing them from school 30 minutes early at 2:00 pm on this day. 


If you are planning to attend the festivities we ask that you RSVP to each of their teachers and tell the teachers what kind of goodies you would be willing contribute, such as brownies, drinks, etc. Also, if you will not be attending you need to make plans to either pick your child up from the classroom at 2:00 pm or else arrange for some one else to pick them up at this time. Please alert the teacher as to whether it will be you or someone else that will be taking the child home on this day. If you wish for your child not to participate in the days festivities you may pick your child up from school at 11:45 am. Hope all is well and we look forward to seeing you at our Halloween party!

                                                                                                   Sincerely,

                                                                                                        The fifth grade teachers


